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We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, 

work hard and enjoy the journey. 

Deo Fretus – Trust In God 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Aladdin Pantomime – Tuesday 5th December 2017 

On Tuesday 5th December  we will be having our annual Christmas pantomime in the school hall.  The 

pantomime has now become an annual treat for all the children who really do get involved and 

thoroughly enjoy the live performance experience.  This year it is the story of ‘Aladdin’.    

Packed solid with comedy, excitement and 

adventure, the children will love to cheer their 

hero Aladdin and boo the evil Abanazar. They 

will roar with laughter at the antics 

of WisheeWashee and Widow Twanky and gasp 

with amazement when the Genie appears. 

All this is brought to life by a cast of 5 top 

children’s entertainers from the world of 

pantomime who will portray up to eight 

characters.  It’s all good old fashioned fun 

that you would normally see in a top line 

theatre.  For more information go to 

http://www.chaplinspantos.co.uk 

The cost of this fantastic panto will be £2.00 per child which I’m sure you will agree  is excellent value 

for money for such an entertaining performance.  Please return the slip below to your child’s class 

teacher along with their payment. 

 

Best Wishes  

 

 

Pam Edwards  

Headteacher   

 

Aladdin Pantomime – Tuesday 5th December 2017 

I enclose £2.00 towards the cost of the pantomime for my child. 

Child’s Name: _____________________________  Class _________________________ 

Signed: _______________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

Tel:01691

